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 Timo Schlaefer SUPPRT2015/3530/P 14/07/2015  09:01:25 We live on the top floors of 91 Fitzjohns and can see the plot of land from two of our main rooms. The 

current state of the plot has been an eyesore for years and adversely effects the views we enjoy from 

our property in a significant way.

We therefore highly welcome the proposed planning application. We feel that the new building will fit 

the surroundings very well and will greatly improve the aesthetics of the area as a whole. Especially 

when viewed from an elevated position, the design of the the proposed building is to be appreciated as 

it blends in due to its low height and green roof. We think it will therefore greatly enhance the 

attractiveness of this particular spot of Hampstead.

We hope this application will be approved as the proposed works will be a very significant benefit to 

Hampstead.
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